
On 5/23/2018 COGCC Environmental staff inspected the spill path of spill number 440848. Chevron has 
requested closure of the spill. No visual impact was detected during the inspection. Chevron should 
continue to monitor vegetative growth and Reclamation of the spill site per rule 909.b.(6).  

 





 


